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Dear Chairman Representative Craven & House Judiciary Committee, 
 
My name is Joseph Levesque.  I am a 55-year-old Rhode Island born citizen that has lawfully owned 
firearms for the last 33 years.   
 
I strongly oppose HB-5436 and respectfully ask that you reconsider its passage.  This bill will ban 
many firearms I have legally and responsibly owned for decades.    
 
Passage of this bill will only punish law-abiding citizens and do very little to curb crime. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joseph Levesque             
 
 


